
PUBLIC NOTIFICATION OF THE EDWARD BYRNE MEMORIAL JUSTICE 
ASSISTANCE GRANT (JAG) COUNTYWIDE SOLICITATION 

 

On July 18, 2024, the Criminal Justice Commission received notification of the FY 2023 (CFY 
2024) allocation of Justice Assistance Grant (JAG) funds, totaling $348,087. These funds are 
designated to support the following programs: 

 Countywide Reentry Services: $240,228 

 Equipment for Law Enforcement Agencies Countywide: $107,859 

The total request amount is $348,087, and the application is due by September 16, 2024. 

Please contact the Criminal Justice Commission Office at (561) 355-4943 for comments or 
inquiries. 

 


